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04/20 4 February 2020  

 
GREEN WASTE BINS 

FOR GREEN WASTE ONLY 
 
On several occasions, the Shire has noticed rubbish other than green waste going into 
the green waste bins that were located at several locations around the community.  
 
The Green Waste bins are in place for green waste only, i.e. branches, trees and grass 
clippings. These bins are not for everyday rubbish for example mattresses, plastic bags, 
steel car doors or plastic drums. 
 
The Shire has started to remove the green waste bins where such everyday waste has 
unacceptably been placed in them.  
 
Fees and charges do not apply for disposal of non-commercial general domestic rubbish 
or green waste at the Christmas Island tip site. 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr 
Graeme Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) or 
Mob: 0439 215 306.  
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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